There is absolutely no need to impose the bureaucracy of our already failing and overwhelmed public school system onto private
schools. What we have right now works just fine. Introducing more procedural and ODE-centric hoops for private schools to jump
through is no necessary, and may, in fact, be harmful to the private schools and the families who choose to educate their kids there.
Please have the public school system fix its many failings instead of trying to subsume the only alternative for working family into
this inefficient and problem-riddled machine. Please oppose this bill. Thank you.



